CALIENTE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

Kathleen S. Hansen Principal/Superintendent Jeanne Seno Operations Specialist 12400 Caliente Creek Road Caliente, CA 93518

Board of Trustees

Kathy Cardon, President Jason Rankin, Clerk Ron Vanderziel Jr, Member Chip Ward, Representative Gerald Carroll Member

Telephone 661 867-2301 Fax 661 867-6902 Email khansen@calienteschooldistrict.org

Email jseno@calienteschooldistrict.org

April 1, 2018 Dear Reader.

"However difficult life may seem, there is always something you can do and succeed at." ~Stephen Hawking

Stephen Hawking was a brilliant Englishman that contributed to World Sciences, according to google, "theoretical physicist, cosmologist, author and Director of Research at the Centre for Theoretical Cosmology within the University of Cambridge." Stephen Hawking had a rare disease known as 'Amyotrophic lateral sclerosis ALS or Lou Gehrig's disease. Mr. Hawking, despite his crippling disease, lived his life and left a profound legacy, "However difficult life may seem, there is always something you can do and succeed at." Thank you Mr. Stephen Hawking!

District News:

- 1. Whiz Kids Thank you Whiz Kid Team Devin Comer, Natalie Manrique Guerra, Thorin Reed, Spencer Corum, Eliana Comer, John Beam, Emily Manrique Guerra, and Wyatt Rankin. J. D. Beam received a 3rd place medallion for Social Studies. Piute Mountain School took 1st Place for Science and Overall School Winner of Whiz Kids! Congratulation Whiz Kids! The following people were our fantastic volunteers: Lisa Moyer, Wendy Wasilko, Di Wade, Woody White, Donna Douglas, Donna Zanutto, Isabella Villa, Alice Sorenson, Marcie Mauthe, from KCSOS Russell Bigler, Sherri Young, and Alicia. Thank you volunteers for giving so completely to our students and to the success of our annual Whiz Kid Event! Thank you very much!
- 2. PTC Dinner and Talent Show Our annual Talent Show and dinner was a huge success with yummy Mexican food and great talent, March 22, 2018. Thank you for everything PTC! It was such a fun family night! Thank you PTC for the fun Spring Egg Hunt on March 23, 2018. Thank you families for sending in candy and plastic eggs for the hunt!
- Music Lessons Music lessons will be provided 2017-2018, once a week again by our favorite musical instructors - Mr. Gerald Carroll, Mr. Dan Whitmore, and Ms. Catherine Thaden. If you are interested in receiving private piano lessons, please contact the office – 661-867-2301.
- **4.** Gardening with Mrs. Peet Please join Mrs. Peet and her students Gardening Club. The students are enjoying learning about plant responsibilities and horticulture!
- 5. Thank you! -Thank you Patty Wein for "Box Tops"! Thank you Brenda Martinez for the donation through "Yourcause" of \$224.00!

***If you are someone that has a gifted talent or just a love to teach students sewing, cooking, foreign language, gardening, reading to students, please contact my office for a meeting with me. I would love to hear from you!

"A gift consists not in what is done or given, but in the intention of the giver or doer." ~ Lucio Anneo Seneca

***Please take time to check us out on our web page at: calienteschooldistrict.org

Calendar Markers

Happy Spring Break
First Day of 4th Quarter – April 16
April 17 – Board Meeting – 6:30 pm

April 18 – Track Meet Belridge – 5th-8th grade April 20 – Track Meet Belridge – K-4th grade April 23 – Clean Kids – Assembly Friday – April 27 (5th grade)

Thank you for your continued support! Kathleen S. Hansen